
Dr. Theodore Beck 
Electrochemical Technology Corp. 
1601 Dexter Avenue North 
Seattle, WA 98109 

Dear Dr . Beck: 

September 9, 1988 

I am enclosing for your review a copy of the proposal entitled, "The 
Behavior of Electrochemically Compressed Hydrogen and Deuterium," submitted 
to the Department of Energy's Division of Advanced Energy Projects by the 
University of Utah. 

DOE regulations require that reviewers agree to: (1) return the proposal to 
us with the reviewer's comments; (2) use the information contained in the 
proposal for evaluation purposes only; and (3) treat such information in 
confidence. We shall assume that your proceeding with the review 
constitutes your agreement to comply with these requirements. 

The programmatic objectives of the Division are briefly summarized in the 
enclosed sheet. You may find this information helpful in performing your 
review. Should you have any questions regarding the review, please feel 
free to call me at 301/353-5995. 

Your willingness to help in the evaluation of the proposal is genuinely 
appreciated. 

Enclosures: 
As stated 

Sincerely, 

Ryszard Gajewski, Director 
Division of Advanced Energy Projects 
Office of Basic Energy Sciences, ER-16 
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